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I am an Oregon voter and I have been dismayed at how long it is taking to implement 

Measure 114 and how many lives have been lost to gun violence since the measure 

passed in 2022.  

 

I fully support HB3075-1 and ask that you pass it out of committee immediately so the 

State is positioned to fully implement Measure 114 as soon as the court’s stay is 

lifted. The voters of Oregon passed Measure 114 to reduce gun violence.  Now it’s 

time to take this one step to get it smoothly implemented this session. 

 

I helped get Measure 114 on the ballot and I voted for it. Studies show that permits to 

purchase, like the one in Measure 114, will reduce homicides and suicides in 

Oregon.” We cannot afford to wait any longer.  

 

Thank you.  

 

 

 


